
Subject: FW: Jewelry Stolen From Locked Safe
Date: Thu, 19 Aug 2004 21:08:29 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelly WEEKS [ mailto:kelly.weeks@rcmp-grc.gc.ca ]
Sent: August 19, 2004 1:05 PM
To: Alan Nixon; Ernie Crist; Janice Harris; Lisa Muri; Maureen McKeon
Holmes; Richard Walton
Cc: Jeanine Bratina; Colleen Brow; James Ridge
Subject: Jewelry Stolen From Locked Safe

 On August 17th, at approximately 12:45pm, North Vancouver RCMP attended the 1800 block
of Harbour Road for a theft from vehicle.

The victim, a diamond wholesaler,  stated that he parked and locked his vehicle before
exiting it and when he returned he found that a safe, situated in the rear of the car,
had been pried open and $120, 000 worth of diamonds and gold had been taken.  A witness
stated that they saw a grey Acura with four males inside leave the area at a high rate of
speed, but a licence plate was not obtained.

Police are asking anyone who may have information in regards to this matter to call Cst.
Hamlin of the North Vancouver RCMP, or, if you wish to remain anonymous, call Crime
Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS.

KELLY WEEKS
Executive Assistant
Office of the Superintendent
North Van RCMP Detachment
Phone:  604 990 7474
Fax:  604 983 7434
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